
Resolution # 2015-05 
 

Denial of Open Enrollment  
Consent for the 2015-2016 School Year 

 
BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Directors of the Pendleton School District has 
established that based on enrollment projections, staffing and/or available 
resources no nonresident students shall receive written consent for admission 
under ORS 339.133(5)(b) for the 2015-2016 school year. 
 
ADOPTED by the School Board of the Pendleton School District this 9th day of 
February, 2015. 
 
Pendleton School District 16R 
Umatilla County, Oregon 
 
 
_____________________________   _____________________________ 
Chair         Superintendent 


